
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Friday 8 December 2023 you will receive an attainment report for your child for the autumn 
term via email. 
 
This will contain the latest teacher assessment information for your child. 
 
If your child is in years three to six, it will also include the latest outcomes of standardised tests 
carried out in school in November 2023. 
 
A copy of this will also be available in the Arbor Parent Portal. 
 
Further pupil attainment reports will follow in the spring and the summer term.  
 
We are sharing these reports with the intention of keeping you informed of your child’s 
attainment. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
J. Leonard 
Deputy Head 
 
 


